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19 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We hope that you are well at this time. 
 
The local authority has put together a package to support families during the May half term.  Any child 
who receives a free school meal will be provided with a voucher to the value of £15.00. These will be 
distributed through the online company evouchers.com. 
 
You should receive an email from evouchers.com during the week beginning 22nd May which will 
provide instructions and direct you towards your voucher.  Vouchers will then be available to use at a 
variety of supermarkets as before.  
 
Those families who do not have access to emails will be sent their vouchers in the post. 
 
If you are experiencing any other difficulties at this time or would like any further support, please 
contact the school on welfare@cncs.school.  
 
We wish you a happy and restful half term holiday. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
      
 
Ms E O’Connor  
Headteacher  
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